From: Kimberly Hagen [mailto:khagen@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 1:39 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Approval of Payment by Third Party for Travel Expenses

Hi Mr. Berlin

 

I jut wanted to send you a follow-up email regarding my attendance of the ILEAD (Innovative Librarians Explore, Apply, and Discover) Conference last week.

 

The conference was held at University of Springfield Campus in Springfield, IL from Monday October 27 to Thursday, October 30th. ILEAD is a conference that encourages librarians to grow in areas regarding leadership and technology. Along with my four teammates, we attended sessions and presented our final project on assisting patrons who prepare for the GED in an online testing environment. 

 

Hotels and meals were paid for by the Illinois State Library. Travel transportation was paid for out of private funds from the Chicago Public Library Kelly Fund.

 

Thank you for your assistance this year in approving the travel for this CPL project and replying so promptly to our email requests.  Feel free to contact me if you have questions regarding this matter.

Kimberly Hagen
Branch Manager
Greater Grand Crossing Chicago Public Library
